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Sharing our Faith 
 

Pentecost Sunday  
 

This Sunday, we remember Pentecost. It 

is called the Feast of Pentecost.  

 

Pentecost means 50 in Greek as the Holy 

Spirit came to the disciples 50 days after 

Easter.  

 

Jesus kept his promise to the disciples 

that he would send another teacher and 

guide to help them to remember Jesus 

and what he said. We believe that as fol-

lowers of Jesus, He keeps that promise to 

us also. 

 

How can we show that we follow Jesus 

and try to remember what he said and 

taught the disciples? 

Mission Statement Awards 
 

Well done to Nicole Carruthers 
Well done to Savannah Lee 

Well done to Euan Cartwright 
 
 
 

This special award is given to children who have 
demonstrated a clear understanding of our  
Mission Statement in the way they treated       

others. 

 

Thank you and Well 

done... 
 

to all the children and parents 
who processed with us last  
Sunday. It was a very special 
way to witness 
our faith to-
gether.  
 
 

Walk to School Week 
 

Next week, we encourage all our chil-
dren to walk to school.  

 
This encourages healthy lifestyles and 
easing congestion and parking around 

the school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please look out for more events about road 

safety after half term. 
 



School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 10 

Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 4 

Class 1 Class 7 100 95.9 

Class 2 Class 8 96.3 97.9 

Class 3 Class 9 96.8 95 

Class 4 Class 10 97.7 98.7 

Class 5 Class 11 95.9 94.3 

Class 6 Class 12 92.9 98 

Dates for 
your  
Diary 

 
Friday 20th May 

Class 6 Assembly about Space 
 

Friday 27th May 
Break up for Half Term at 3.15 

 
Monday 13th June 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Return 
 

Thursday 16th June 
Nursery return 

 
For further dates and information, please 

see our website. 

 
www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

 
 

Shoes 
School uniform states that shoes should be black for 

boys and girls.  

White shoes are permitted for girls in the summer.  

Sandals, jelly shoes and trainers are not school uniform.  

Shoes that are not black or white for girls are not school 

uniform.  

 

SUN SAFETY 
 
A reminder about sun safety.  

We have had very hot weather over the past few days and it is noticeable how 
few of the children have a sunhat to protect their heads in the heat.  
Please provide your child with;  
 A sunhat 
 A bottle of water. 
Please put sun cream on before school. We want to be able to keep your children safe while 

enjoying the sunshine and warm weather. 
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